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Denver Attorney Discusses SECURE Act 2.0 and Plan Designs
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In a bylined article published in Employee Benefit Plan Review, Ron Pierce discusses the

importance of having plan design discussions now in preparation for SECURE Act 2.0.

Ron covers an extensive list of considerations for such a discussion, which includes emergency

savings accounts, student loan repayments, participants’ rights to designate matching contributions

as Roth, new catch-up contribution limits for those 60–63 years old, financial incentives for

employees electing plan participation, and starter 401(k) plans.

To read the article visit Employee Benefit Plan Review.
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